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Statement by the Integrity Commission  

Advising the Reopening of its Barbados Avenue Office 

 

 
 

January 18, 2022– The Integrity Commission wishes to inform the public of the reopening of its 

office which is located at 45-47 Barbados Avenue, Kingston 5.  

 

The office, which houses the Commission’s Information and Complaints Division, was reopened for 

business effective today, Tuesday, January 18, 2022. The office was closed on Friday, January 14, 

and Monday, January 17, to facilitate the conduct of emergency work on the building. 
 

The Integrity Commission wishes to thank the public for its understanding and to once again 

apologize for any inconveniences that may have been caused during the closure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: The Communications Department, Integrity Commission 
E-mail: communications@integrity.gov.jm 

Tel: (876)929-6460/(876) 929-8560/(876)929-6466, Fax: (876)929-7335 

 First Floor, PIOJ Building, 16 Oxford Road, Kingston 5, Jamaica W.I. 

Tel: (876)-929-6460, (876)-929-8560, (876)-929-6466  

Fax: (876)-929-7335 

Website: www.integrity.gov.jm  

 


